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I'm Tony Costello from Fryeburg ME and I'm  writing to oppose LD 676
removal of the track would effectively remove a vital transportation asset from 
western Maine forever, cutting the region off from economic growth and prosperity.
 a railroad has expressed interest in running trains on this line, and as per the Rail 
Preservation Act any non-rail use is to be treated as interim until a railroad presents 
itself. As the Conway Scenic Railroad has presented itself, any trail use whether 
planned or constructed must cease while the railroad is heard out.
 
I want to thank the board members and hope they will vote “Ought Not to Pass” on 
LD 676.”


